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Bradpole Parish Council – Grant of Dispensation - COVID 

Recommendation: 

That all members of Bradpole Parish Councillors receive a dispensation in relation to 
Section 85 of the Local Government Act for the period up to and including April 6th 
2023 for the reason that not all members may be able to attend in - person a 
Full Council meeting due to Coronavirus. 

 
Reason for Recommendation: 

 
To prevent members from being disqualified as a councillor whose health or personal 

circumstances may prevent them from attending in person committee meetings due 

to the health risks associated with Coronavirus 

 
 

Adopted by Bradpole Parish Council 

 

Signed: Cllr C J Baker 

Chairman of Bradpole Parish Council 

In accordance with minutes of meeting dated: 06/10/2022 
 


